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Not only was this month’s ride coordinator able to put together a first 
class ride on a beautiful ranch, arrange for perfect weather, pick 

interesting trails and a perfect lunch spot he also proved to be a very 
knowledgeable historian. Bill Middleton did his research and relayed 
interesting facts about Witch Creek and the Tulloch Ranch in particular. 
For example, who knew that the area had been selected as a town site and 
had been subdivided into 50X150 foot lots over a century ago. Only the 
scarcity of water put a damper on those plans.
	 Most of us on the ride were having the pleasure 
of riding the ranch for the first time 
and the experience certainly far 
exceeded any expectations we may 
have had. It is truly a beautiful working 
ranch. More than one participant rider 
said the experience was a memory they 
would not forget.
	 Our thanks to Bill for his efforts and 
our gracious ranch hosts, Bill and Betty 
Tulloch for sharing this special place with 
Los Senderos. .

—Happy Trails, Larry ❧

•

Cowboy Values
A cowboy knows that the best things in life aren’t things.



Announcements
This year our Annual Meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 18th at the Sunset 

Room of the Town & Country Hotel Cocktails at 5:30, Meeting at 6PM
	 The date has also been set for our Annual Dinner Dance to be held at the 
Chanticleer Room of the Town & Country Hotel on Saturday January 26th.. Save the 
date....details to follow.
	 Remember we are always looking for good prospective new members. If you know 
of someone who might be a good candidate bring them out on our next ride.❧

•

	 2012 Calendar of Events
November 25.....................................Mesa Grande

December 18...........Annual Meeting, Sunset Room
	 Town & Country Hotel

January 26..........Dinner Dance, Chanticleer Room
	 Town & Country Hotel

This Month’s Ride
This month Bill Middleton will again be our trail boss as he returns to his old 

stomping grounds in Mesa Grande. We will ride a portion of the Cauzza and 
Feigal Ranches. Bill says the ride will cover some beautiful country and include high 
vistas of the surrounding mountains as well as looking down at Lake Henshaw. If 
last month’s ride led by Bill, is any indication, I suspect we are in for another treat. 
A special demonstration is also scheduled at our lunch stop. You won’t want to miss 
it. We will ride out promptly at 10:00 AM.

	 Plan on joining your fellow Los Senderos’ members for our last ride of 2012. Also what a 
perfect ride to bring guests or potential new members.

Directions: The ride will originate just off Mesa Grande Road which can be reached by going North on 79 approximately 2 
miles from Santa Ysabel. Turn left. More specific directions will follow after the preride. ❧

•

Cowboy Wisdom
Some men were born to ride...
And apparently some were born to sit in traffic.

Cowboy Wisdom
If you get to thinkin’ you’re a person of some influence, 
try ordering somebody else’s dog around.


